BRITISH PARACHUTE ASSOCIATION

5 Wharf Way

Glen Parva

Leicester

LE2 9TF SN 2/88

SAFPETY NOT.ICE

All T.S.E. Chasers with metal stiffners in the reserve tray are
grounded until a comprehensive modification programme is carried
out and inspected by T.S.E.

This modification programme is currently being drawn up by T.S.E.
and will also be sent out to all Clubs and Riggers by the BPA
Office once it has been accepted as suitable by the BPA.

This notice applies to ALL Chasers with metal stiffners whether
or not recent modification has been carried out and supercedes
Safety Notice No. 1/88.

Tony Knight
CHAIRMAN SAFETY &

TRAINING COMMITTEE

25th February 1988
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